
George H. Stowell Free Library Trustee Meeting with the CCI Building Committee 

July 24, 2024, 6:00 p.m. at the Cornish General Store 

PRESENT: Trustees: Kathi Patterson, Laura Cousineau, Marie De Rusha  Presenters: Keith Mullane, 

chair of the CCI building committee, Ingrid Nichols, Banwell Architects  Citizens: Cindy Collins, Caroline 

and Peter Storrs, Peter MacLeay, Judith Kaufman, Richard Scheuer, Dan Poor, Michael Fuerst, Richard and 

Mariann Thompson, Carla Boyington, Marcia Brown, Linda Morene, Seldon and Jan Lord, Barbara 

Cieslicki, Beth Walker, Colleen O’Neil, Alicia Simino, Karen Gillock, Susan and Wells Chandler, Bill 

Gallagher 

1. Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

2. Ingrid Nichols presented the preliminary floor plan for interior and exterior plans. She then presented 

the final design site plan which was significantly the same as the preliminary design with few 

modifications. The PDF of Ingrid’s presentation is attached below. She then answered questions from the 

Library Trustees, one of which was a request for any and all engineering reports Banwell Architects had 

for review. She will be sending them along this week. Once received the Library Trustees will share them 

with the Board of Selectmen. 

3. The Trustees will be having a meeting in the next week or two, the date of which will be determined. 

Laura will contact Dillon Gallagher, BOS Chair, in order to set up a date for the two boards to meet in 

order to review and discuss the final site plan. Ingrid agreed to attend that meeting. 

4. Meeting was adjourned at 6:23 p.m. 


